
 
 
From: waukeshatattoo [mailto:waukeshatattoo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2017 10:05 AM 
To: Clerk Treasurer City of Waukesha <ClerkTreas@waukesha-wi.gov> 
Subject: Run from the cops objection 

 

 

Hi, I am writing to you regarding the Run From Cops application for street closing. Our business 

had been impacted each year due to the lack of access to our own private parking lot at 463 w. 

Main. Parking pass to city lot did nothing. We had to close early on a Friday night for an event 

that can easily modify to not impact local business. We also question the overlapping street 

closing permits for this event and Friday night live, why can't this event just move its starting 

line up to Maple so it does not cut off access for us and the Loft residents. Please let us know if 

you have any questions. Thanks.       George Wang    2623499013   info@waukeshatattoo.com 

 

 
Sent from my Galaxy Tab® A 
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